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I would like to express my absolute opposition to the  presence of coal mining in water 
catchment areas. Viable alternatives to coal now exist,  both as an energy source and an 
export commodity.  There is no alternative to water, and the continued damage to the 
catchment areas must cease.  
 

John Croker 
 


